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BWROG-94013
February 3,1994

William T. Russell, Associate Director
For Inspection And Technical Assessment
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
White Flint 1 Mail Stop 12G18
Washington,DC 20555

Subject: REQUEST FOR GENERIC REVIEW OF, " APPLICATION OF
PROBABILISTIC SAFETY ASSESSMENT TO GENERIC LETTER
89-10 IMPLEMENTATION"

Reference: NEDC-32264 Class 2 Topical Report -1 " Application Of Probabilistic
Safety Assessment To Generic Letter 89-10 Implementation Report"

Dear Mr. Russell:

Following conversations with Mark Rubin and Ann Ramey-Smith ofyour staff during
January 1994 regarding NRC use of the referenced report, the BWROG requests that a
generic review be conducted of that report. We understand that as participating utilities
reference this report with plant specific submittals, further review of the subject report will
not be necessary on those individual dockets.

If you have any questions, please direct them to Joe Burton, Entergy, (504) .181-4710 the
BWR Owners' Group Integrated Risk Based Regulation Committee Chairman, Rick Hill,
GE, (408) 925-5388 the Committee Program Manager, or the undersigned at (504) 381-
4145.

Regards,

WW I

L. A. England, Chairman : //gOppf/[ oar 3#

BWR Owners' Group gpg g 7

A//4 M(/2 > /

( 45g[oSC6
cc: R.A. Pinelli, BWROG Vice Chairman a /

J.E. Richardson, NRC
f 7S.J. Stark, GE
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